
 
 
 
 

 
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 477 – APRIL 12, 2005 
 
 
 

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE BUREAU 
 
FROM:  WCRB Management and Staff 

RE: Discontinued Support of Old E-mail Domain Address 
 
In June of 2003, WCRB changed our e-mail domain address from @dwd.state.wi.us 
to @wcrb.org.  Since that time, WCRB has allowed our customers to use either 
domain address, as both domain addresses were maintained.   
 
After June 2005, we will no longer be maintaining the @dwd.state.wi.us 
domain address.  When this occurs, all e-mails sent to @dwd.state.wi.us will be 
returned to the sender with a message indicating that the e-mail was undeliverable.   
 
Please check to make sure that all e-mail correspondence is sent to the @wcrb.org 
domain address.   
 
Thank you. 
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